
  

 

 

 

   City of Cambridge 
                          Department of Public Works 

147 Hampshire Street 

Cambridge, MA 02139 

theworks@cambridgema.gov 

 

                                         Owen O'Riordan, Commissioner                                                                                                                                                                                                                      voice:  617 349 4800              

                                                                                                                                      TDD:  617 499 9924 

July 13th, 2016 

NOTICE: Temporary Traffic Pattern Change  

 Huron Ave (Manassas to Royal) 
 

Dear Resident,  

In preparation for upcoming Huron Avenue roadway reconstruction as part of the Huron B- Alewife 

Sewer Separation Project, the City will conduct a traffic analysis on Huron Ave (Manassas to Royal) 

on Thursday, July 14th. During this analysis, traffic on Huron Avenue, between Manassas and Royal, 

will be shifted to the north side of Huron Ave and the south side will be temporarily closed. We will post 

“No Parking” signs along this stretch of roadway to facilitate this traffic pattern shift on Thursday, July 

14th.  Access to all side streets and driveways will be maintained during this time.  

We ask that you please pay attention to the “no parking” signs, which will be posted a minimum of 24 
hours in advance. This activity is anticipated to take a few hours to complete and parking will be 
restored as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact Bruno Cardarelli, Resident Engineer, or 
KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations Manager. 

For weekly construction updates and potential schedule changes, please see the project 
website at: http://www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/HuronB 

 
                        

 CONTACTS:                                                                                                                                                  
 For Construction Assistance:                                              For General Information: 

                          Bruno Cardarelli, Resident Engineer                    KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations              

                          (617)799-4374                                                      (617)498-4708/kanderson@kleinfelder.com                                

 

 

 

Department of Public Works After-Hours Emergency Hotline: (617)349-4800 
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